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Comments: As a frequent user of local hiking trails in the Tamworth and Sandwich area, I am vehemently

opposed to the planned logging and burning operation in the Sandwich Range.  I choose to live in this area for it's

beauty and access to pristine wilderness.  Many others visit the area to enjoy the same.  The Sandwich Range is

a jewel that we must protect.  Leaving it as undisturbed as possible is good for the local economy, good for the

wildlife, and good for our climate.  I implore you to adapt and downsize your plan to stay far away from hiking

trails, and to make a smaller impact to our area's natural beauty.  Thank you.


